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“est. 1871” 

 BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

Sacraments/Other Information 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  
 

 

August 29, 2021 

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

Join Us for Food, Fun and Fellowship!! 
 

Live Music, Turkey and Sausage Dinner, Quilt Raffle, 50/50, 
Haunted Hayride, Kids Games, Funnel Cake, Inflatables, 

Barrel Train Ride, Cake Walk, Games of  Chance, 

Saturday, Oct. 16, 4 - 10pm 
Sunday, Oct. 17, 11am - 6pm  

 

OCTOBER 17, 2021 

This Weekend! 
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403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 
  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
 

Well... Fall has started, and I have noticed as I get older, more people I 
know (who are also getting older) say that Fall is their favorite season.  
Each season has different characteristics, and I think one of the nice things about Fall 
is the mild temperature. This means you can open the windows, you don’t need air 
conditioning, and you don’t need the heater running much either.  Thankfully, this re-
sults in lower fuel bills and you usually only need a light jacket outside.  Although 
Spring has similar temperatures, I think a difference is that you are leaving Winter and 
new growth is starting. This makes you feel like you should be active and doing more.  
I will guess that as I get older, I’m OK with not having as much of the activity of 
Spring, which may have been more appealing in my younger years. 
 

Appreciating where we are at in our lives can be a very good thing.  It doesn’t mean 
that we don’t have room to change and grow. It’s a time for us to recognize all that we 
have and maybe take a little more time to appreciate it, rather than moving on to 
something else.  In our faith, when we talk about stewardship, we have to first recog-
nize the gifts we have and realize that they are gifts, before we move on and determine 
how they are best to be used.  I’m probably not pushing my limits quite as much as I 
did when I was younger, but hopefully I am more conscious of what direction I am 
heading. 
 

The last two mornings I gave church tours to our 3 and 4-year-old preschoolers.  I can 
definitely say they are at a different state in life than I am, and that is good for both of 
us.   But as we enter Fall, maybe we can find a nice day to just take a ride to see the 
trees as they change colors, and recognize and appreciate all that God has given us. 
 

Peace, 

Fr. Nick 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 
 
 
 
 
The Golf Cart Ministry needs Drivers 
for 5:00 pm Saturday and Sunday 
8:00 am and Noon Masses.  The min-
istry provides rides to those in need 
of assistance from parking Lot A to 
and from Church.    The service be-
gins one half hour before Mass and 
runs for 10-20 minutes after Mass.   
Service is very rewarding as we help 
those who otherwise would be unable 
to attend Mass.  To volunteer, please 
email, text, or call Jim O’Loughlin at  
joloughlin55@gmail.com or  
314-606-0048.  

The 50+ Club News  
50+ will be gathering on Monday October 25, 7:00pm in 
Hall C.  All are welcome to enjoy Zany Chef Marge for a 

little “Halloween with Marge” 
 (check out her website: Cookingwithmarge.com )  

Why not show your Halloween spirit by wearing some-
thing appropriate for the season!!  Any questions, call or 

email. Liz or Bob Allmeyer 636 240-8638, 
(lizallmeyer@gmail.com), Excursions: Beverly Raske 636 

485 -7979, Food: Ruth Rothermich 636 294-3921. 
Let’s welcome Marge with our Assumption love!!  

 

NOTE for  our  Ambassadors of Harmony events and 
St. Louis events, proof of vaccination will be required per 

St Louis County mandate. Discussion at next meeting. 

Thank you everyone! 
 

The Knights’ of Columbus would like to thank everyone 
for their generosity during the Tootsie Roll Drive to bene-
fit kids with Special Needs. We were able to raise almost 
$1600 because of you generosity! Thanks again for all 
your help in making this year’s drive so successful! 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Ladies Auxiliary 9th Annual 

 
 
 

Doors open at 5:00pm, Dinner is at 6:30pm. Table of 8, $240, single tickets $30 
For RESERVATIONS or more information, call Rosemary Pieper at 636-544-3576 

 

November 4th 
 

Assumption  
Parish Center 
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“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Readings 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  Ruth Ell 
8:00am  Elfrida D’Souza 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: 2Tm 4:10-17 
Gospel: Lk 110;1-92____________     
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 10.18.21 

6:30am Kathy Christman 
8:00am Frances Vomund 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Rom 5:12,15,17-19 
Gospel: Lk 12:35-38___________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Deceased CPPS 
8:00am Henry Prinster 
 
____________________________ 
1st Reading: Rom 6:12-18 
Gospel:  Lk 12:39-48___________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 10.20.21 TUESDAY 10.19.21 

Week at a Glance 

Sunday, October 31st at the 8:00 am, Mass we will cele-
brate God’s action among us with a ritual called the 
Combined Rite of Acceptance into the Order of Cate-
chumens and Rite of Welcoming the Candidates for 
Full Communion. 
 

This ritual involves each of us. Eight people have come to this community of faith, seeking 
God.  They have heard Christ’s stories, and have felt the Spirit move them to respond to God’s call 
to leave old ways behind and come and follow Him. Some of them are not yet baptized.  Others 
have already become members of the Christians through the waters of baptism. 
God has called them and we have the privilege of introducing these people to the one we call Lord: 
Jesus Christ and to you, the assembly. We share the good news, and uncover God’s action in our 
lives.  For some, this leads to a remarkable beginning, a new life.  For others, this deepens the rela-
tionship they already have with Christ.  
 

This will mark the first public declaration of God’s call to follow Christ. It also marks those previ-
ously baptized first public declaration of their wish to live as Roman Catholic Christians.  Many 
things have already changed for these people.  This Rite marks that change.  We now know these 
men, women as belonging to God and to God’s people gathered here in our parish.  The unbaptized 
have a unique relationship, and a special name: catechumens.  They are entrusted to this faith com-
munity to nurture in this journey of faith.  The already baptized are known to us as candidates.  All 
are signed with the sign of our faith, the sign of the cross.  They will commit to begin to follow 
Christ deliberately as Roman Catholics do, and to learn what that means from us, through our prayer, 
our Scripture and Tradition, our works of charity and justice and our lives as holy, different people.  

Assumption Blood Drive – Coming Soon! 
 

Assumption Parish is hosting another blood drive and you are encouraged once again to consider 
making a donation of the Gift of Life.  You may donate if you have had COVID-19, if you are at 
least 14 days symptom free.  There is no deferral period after receipt of the COVID vaccine.  With 
the current critical need for all blood types, YOUR donation is more important than ever so that the 
needs of patients in our community can be met. Strict protocols are in place to ensure your safety 
and the safety of the blood being collected.    
 

ImpactLife (formerly Mississippi Valley Regional Blood Center) will be in the parish center on Sun-
day, November 14, 9:00am – 1:30pm, and we look forward to welcoming you there!  If you have 
not donated blood since September 19, you are eligible to donate at this drive.  Donations must be 
by appointment only to accommodate social distancing.   
 

You may go to www.bloodcenterIMPACT.org  (use sponsor code 9007) to schedule an appoint-
ment; or call ImpactLife at 800-747-5401 for assistance in scheduling.  Please visit 
www.bloodcenter.org for information about COVID-19 protocols relating to blood donations.  Im-
pactLife representative, Terry Deters, is also available to answer any questions you may have about 
donating. He can be reached at 314-852-3842.  Parish coordinator, Mary Anne Robinson, can also 
be reached at 636-541-2823 to assist with scheduling. 
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Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before each weekend 
Mass for the Rosary. We gather and pray before the  

Holy Family Statue.   

8:00am Rob & Linda Telthorst 
5:00pm Bob Kaufman 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Rom 8:1-11 
Gospel: Lk 13:1-9 
_________________________ 
4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Living & Deceased CPPS 
Parents & Relatives 
8:00am Norbert & John Rothermich 
 

__________________________ 
1st Reading: Rom 6:19-23 
Gospel: Lk 12:49-53 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  10.21.21 
6:30am  Margaret Wallis 
8:00am  Frank & Betty Ryan 
 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Rom 7:18-25 
Gospel: Lk 12:54-59 
____________________________  
7:30-7:50 am Church 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  10.22.21 SATURDAY  10.23.21 
8:00am Andrew Janosik 
10:00am Ken Naumann 
12:00pm People of the Parish 
5:30pm  Eddie Wills 
____________________________ 
1st Reading: Jer 31:7-9 
2nd Reading: Heb 5:1-6 
Gospel:  Mk 10: 46-52_________                  
By appointment 

SUNDAY  10.24.21 

Assumption Sound Ministry 
Our sound ministry is looking for volunteers to help our talented musicians sound more amazing  
(if that is even possible!) during Mass and other occasions by running the sound board.  
Complete training is given and you will not be left alone until you feel confident!  
Mission Statement: God’s message of love is meant for all people, so we serve at the soundboard in church to help 
make sure that message is heard in spoken word, in song, and in silence. Duties & Skills: A desire to learn the sound 
mixing board during week-end Masses and, if available, also for funerals, weddings, and other special events. This min-
istry requires aptitude and willingness to learn how to work the sound, lights, DVD, and PowerPoints used at Mass. Also 
required is a good ear for music.   If that is a gift that you would like to share with your parish community, please contact 
Steve Hartnett at: Steve Hartnett, 314-324-3862; assumptionsound@gmail.com 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

K of C Queen of Hearts!  KC  Hall, every Tuesday.  
Doors open at 5:00pm and drawing is at 7:00pm.  
Remember...KC Hall is available for rental! 
Food Drive: October 17th 9am –1pm. Drop 
off donations on the way to the Fall Festival! 
Saturday, October 30th:  Night at the Races   

 

 
Please pray for the  

repose of the soul of: 
 
 
 

Patricia Schwab 
Of Our Parish Family 

 

Kevin Robson 
Husband of Patty Robson 

 

Walter Zorica 
Of Our Parish Family 

Assumption Adoration Chapel 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the old church by  
using the code at the north transit entrance. 

EXPOSITION on Tuesday begins after the 8:00 am Mass 
and through Rosary at 6:15 pm, followed by  

Perpetual Help devotions and Benediction to close.  
Please sign up at assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com. 

The Assumption Legion of Mary would like 
to offer the picture of Our Lady of Guadalupe to visit 
your home. Spend a week with the image and let our 
Mother help her children at their time of need.  For more 
information please contact Diane Donnelly (978) 223-
8597 or at dianedon63@gmail.com or Kathy Boyd at 
(314) 308-7332 or mikebsr8518@gmail.com 

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY 
June 24th, 1981 was the 
40th Anniversary of Our 
Lady, the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, appearing in  
Medjugorge.  She is still 
giving the visionaries 
messages every month.  
In every message she says, “Pray, 
Pray, Pray”.  We can do this.  Every 
Tuesday evening, beginning at 
6:16pm, Rosary, Perpetual Help  
Devotions, and Benediction with  
Fr. Nick or Deacon Richard are held  
in the Chapel along with Exposition of 
the Blessed Sacrament.  Think about 
our world situation and then please 
come to “Pray Pray, Pray”. 
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FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

   Blessing of the Pets – October 4th 
                                Feast of St. Francis of Assisi 

 

GAGA BALL PITS - Paid for by PTO! 
You might ask, “What is a gaga pit?”, just like I did when students asked if we could con-
sider them for our students at recess.  The “pit” is actually a 20 foot wide, enclosure that 
stands about 36”.   The game requires the players to kick the ball within the confined area, 
and players are “out” if they are hit by the ball.  If the player catches the ball, the one who 
kicked it is out.  The winner is the last person standing. 
 

God Bless and thanks for reading about Assumption!   Pat Hensley 

Student Council Officers and Class Representatives 2021 

President - Natalie Frazier 
Vice President - Madison Huff 

Alyssa Sargent 
Anna Kleckner 
Audrey Meyer 
Brooklyn Douglas 
Cate McCulloch 
Charlotte Bland 
Danica Willis 
Daniel Bergner 
Daniel Duffy 
Dominck Finazzo 

Talon Gantner 
Timmy Johnson 
Victoria Douglas 
Alternates: 
Lizzie Liftritz 
Charlotte Thoma 
Finley Merritt 
Harlow Gantner 
Maria Thessen 
Vaida Greunloh 

Faith Gibbs 
Garrett Drohr 
Gavin Willie 
Grace Arrowood 
Ivy Schenk 
MaKenzie Kratzer 
Maggie Gaynor 
Meagan Davies 
Phillip Ryan 
Ray Ryan 

Secretary - Izzy Schenk 
Treasurer - Grant Giesmann 

Class Representatives: 
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Happy October! It has been an incredible semester so far of fun, faith and 

community with Life Teen and our new EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry.  
 

Here’s what’s going on this week: 
 

October 15 – Haunted Hayride at the Fall Festival!  6:30 – 9 pm.  

Come support youth ministry & get your spooky fix at the fall festival! This is a 
well-loved annual event for us, so come to the festival and see what it’s all about.  
 

October 16 – No Life Night due to Fall Festival 
No Life Night during Fall Festival weekend – come support our parish family by 

attending the festival, eating dinner, and having fun with the family. See you there! 
 

October 19 – LT Alpha Youth   6:30 – 8:30 pm in LT HQ 

Fun, food, faith, and open discussion on the big questions of life continues each Tuesday from 6:30 – 
8:30 pm at LT HQ. Whether you’re solid in our Catholic beliefs and want to explore it more OR aren’t 
sure where you’re at with the Faith and have questions, Alpha is a safe place to talk about what matters.  
 

October 20 - EDGE Middle School Ministry: Black Widow – What do I do when it’s hard to do the right thing? 

6 – 7:30 pm in Hall C 
All 7th and 8th graders are invited to the EDGE - our new middle school youth ministry program! In 
tandem with 7th and 8th grade PSR, EDGE seeks to foster community, joy, and getting to know Christ 
and the teachings of our faith in a powerful and dynamic way. We continue our series on A Great Mar-
vel – looking at virtue through the lens of Marvel superheroes. Middle schoolers, you 
can expect fun, games, real talk and the transformative power of our Catholic faith.  
  

October 29-31 – Life Teen Fall Retreat at the Marianist Retreat Center in Eureka 
Join us for an incredible weekend at the stunning Marianist Retreat Center for vibrant 
community, radiant joy and New Fire! Diving into Life Teen's annual theme, we will 
focus on who the Holy Spirit is and how we are made for community. Along the way, 
we'll have tons of FUN, eat delicious food, celebrate the Sacraments, have a Hallow-
een Dance, strengthen existing friendships and create new ones. Retreat begins with 
check-in at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, October 29 and culminates with the celebration of our 5:30 p.m. 
Life Teen Mass on Sunday, October 31.  
 

Fall Retreat is $75 per attendee. This includes transportation to and from the retreat center, food and 
lodging, limited edition Fall Retreat Shirt, all supplies necessary. Payment (cash or 
check) can be turned in to the parish office. Credit cards can also be taken at Mass and 
Life Night. Checks can be made out to Assumption Life Teen. 

  
October 29-31 – Life Teen Fall Retreat at Marianist Retreat Center  
in Eureka 
January 19-23 – Gen Life Pro-Life Pilgrimage in Washington, D.C. 
 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FOR-
MATION 

Continuous 
conversion 

of mind 
and heart 
"Following 

Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 
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Society of St. Vincent De Paul needs your help this Christmas! 

       Neighbors In Need Christmas Day  
 

Our SVDP is again sponsoring a Christmas program for our neighbors in need and our homeless cli-
ents that will take place on December 11th. As we begin our planning, we have included information 
below for our big, yearly event.  All generous donations work in combination with the GIVING 
TREE, ADOPT A FAMILY and the CHRISTMAS PROGRAM. There are several ways that you can 
get involved to help those who greatly need our assistance this holiday season. 
 

GIVING TREE GIFTS - Our Giving Trees will be up the end of November and filled with gift 
needs.   

 

STOCK THE HOUSE shopping day - This will take place on December 11th.  

 
 

Our Neighbors In Need lack the necessities that we often take for granted.  When they pick 
up their items from the Adopt-A-Family or Giving Tree, they are invited to walk through the 
hall and choose a gift for themselves and/or one to give.  If we have enough donations, they are 
able to pick up other needed items. Below are some ideas of items to help our Neighbors in 
Need.  

 

STOCK THE HOUSE ITEMS - New items (unwrapped) such as:  family games, towels, blankets 
or comforters, tool sets, hardware mini kits, hand mixers,  crockpots,  pillows,  batteries, sheet sets, 
gift cards to purchase inexpensive prepaid phones for homeless. 
 

TWEEN GIFT ITEMS (Teen Items) - There is always a large need for: comfy sleep pants, ear 
buds, phone chargers, power banks, sports balls, lotion sets, earphones, Game Stop, Ulta or Target gift 
cards, teen games, jewelry and hair accessories. 

ADOPT A FAMILY OR SENIOR - If you feel that your family or organization would like to 
adopt a family - WE NEED YOU!!   Please see the form on the next (perforated) page.   
 

"TREAT TABLE" - This year we will be including a Treat Table for our Neighbors in Need.  Most 
do not have the ability or supplies to make holiday goodies, so if anyone would like to share some 
sweet treats with our NIN's this year, they would greatly appreciate it.  (Cookies, pies, fudge, can-
dies, etc.)  The program date is Saturday, Dec.11th.  If we could obtain the treats on Friday, Oct. 

10th that would be great.  You can drop them at the Parish Center while we are setting up, or we could 
have someone pick up donations if you need assistance.  Thank you!! 
 

ALSO COLLECTING any new/used wrapping paper, bows, rolls of tape and small holiday decorations. 
We try to provide a small amount of wrapping supplies and a few decorations for those in need. 

 

PLEASE KNOW…. We do offer ‘no contact’ PICK UP at your home, or you can drop items in the SVDP bin 
in Church.  Whatever you feel comfortable with ...We are happy to assist in any way!  

 
 

Questions or to schedule a donation pick up, please contact Tammy Young at 314-603-2395 
or styoung6@aol.com.  Thank you so much to all of our generous parishioners!!  

Christmas Program info, including links and Adopt-A- Family forms, are now on the parish website!  

 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 10/3/2021 
 

$                488,864 
$      548,500 
$          (59,636) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 
The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 

We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 
God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

October 3, 2021 
 

$             42,677 
$               47,500 
$                  (4,823)  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

 
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,308,725 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

     
      Sponsor Form ~ Please return by November 7th 
      

         Now is the time to discern your desire to        
         help others during the Christmas season. 
 

The Assumption St. Vincent de Paul organizes a Christmas program each year that provides assis-
tance to needy and homeless families in our area. An important part of this is pairing these neighbors 
with our parishioners who are willing and able to provide gifts to them for Christmas. 
 

Assumption St. Vincent de Paul will provide a food basket for our families in need.  If you are inter-
ested in purchasing the gifts for a family or individual, please fill out the form below and drop it in 
the collection basket or at the parish office. After receiving your form, we will match you up with 
one of our families or individuals in need and send you their wish list! This will take a little time, so 
please return forms to us as soon as possible and no later than November 7th!   
Thank you so much for your generous help!  
 

Your name: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Address: _______________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ( ________ )  ___________________________________ 
You are: ____Individual ____Family/group ____ Business 
(Name:________________________________________________________________) 
You/Group would like to sponsor: ____ A family w/children____ A senior ____ No preference 
The maximum number of family members you would like in your sponsored family_________ 

Please drop off your form at the Assumption Parish Office  
or drop in the collection basket at Mass. Completed forms due by November 

(This page is perforated, simply tear it out!)  

If you Have any questions or need more information, please call:  
Betty at 636-795-0406 OR Pat at 636-385-6462> 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Summer Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 
                              Fri 8:00am-2:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 
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